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Raywood, Simon

From: Elizabeth Fox 
Sent: 15 August 2024 22:04
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: Solar farms Lincolnshire

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
 

 
I am most concerned about the size of Solar farms planned. They are out of all proportion and will 
devastate the landscape. Solar panels should be placed on roofs of buildings not on the ground. 
 
It is reprehensible to place panels on viable farmland which will be taken out of use for 30 years 
and then become brownfield sites. 
 
At a time when the UK population is growing at an unsustainable rate we need this valuable land 
to grow food and graze animals. Food security should be a much higher priority. 
 
Elizabeth Fox 
 
Sent from my iPad 




